
Boo Hoo! 
No trick or treat this year! 

 
Don't despair: 

The Sheraton Park  
Secret Bat Hunt is here! 

Friday 30th & Saturday 31st October 2020, for Sheraton Park residents only 

For more (secret) information, bat hosting 
opportunities & how to get some treats email 

spracommittee@gmail.com 
(think Botanic Garden Easter Chick Hunt) 


